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Mr. McCusker's School Update

Holy Trinity School

- we could not do it without all of you! Special thanks to our Pastor,
Msgr. Eckert, for his continued involvement and investment in our
parish school. 

As we prepare for the summer, we look forward to continued
advancements in our school program, our building, and our
resources. Enrollment is up, and we continue to seek ways to
promote the EITC Program, which helps in securing financial aid
for our families. God is good!

I wish you all a very peaceful and relaxing summer, filled with all of
the things that make your heart happy. If I can be of assistance
during the summer months, please feel free to contact me at the
school office.  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!
During these last few months of school, your generosity:

set a fundraising record for the Race for Education (over
$28,000)
supported "Cafe Antonio Night" and "Nacho Day" 
helped the STARE Team collect and resell children's books as
part of their "Second Read" fundraiser
supported the HTS and Ben's Deli Chicken and Ribs BBQ Event
to raise money for our school library book selection 

THANK YOU to everyone who has in any way supported our school
this year!

It has indeed been another busy, and
successful, year here at Holy Trinity School! 

  would like to express my sincere thanks to
everyone for their hard work and support
during this year -- our teachers, staff,
students, parents, Home and School
Association, Advisory Council, CYO, Knights
of Columbus, volunteers, and parishioners -

Congratulations:
Congratulations to the following students who were
selected as recipients of the DLFF Pathway Scholarship
($1,000 per year).

Students completed the three-step process (submitted a
completed FACTS application, a student application form,
as well as a teacher recommendation form):

Declan King (Grade 5)
Lucas Pipitone (Grade 5)
Fatima Barrera Quintana (Grade 6)
Lucy Foraker (Grade 6)
Ella Halloran (Grade 7)

Congratulations!
Congratulations to the Class of 2025! 

Collectively, our students earned over $550,000 in
scholarship money for high school! We are very proud of
this class, and we will miss them!

Congratulations:
2024-2025 Reading Olympics/Book Zone teams, made up of
students from Grades 4-8!
Our team of 4th and 5th Grade students, "Beauty and the Books,"
earned a RED RIBBON in this year's competition. The "Page Turners"
(Grades 6-7-8) and the "Chapter Champions" (Grades 6-7-8)
each earned a RED RIBBON as well. Great job, teams!

A huge thank you to our faculty moderators -- Mrs. Olivia Haney,
Mrs. Janet Horn, Miss Haley Hogard, and Ms. Jane Gervasio -- for
their dedication to working with our teams, keeping the students
focused and motivated during the competition preparation
process. Thank you also to Mrs. Sam Ward, Mrs. Rosanna Pirraglia,
Mrs. Kathy Gabriel, and Mr. Jon Kershner, who volunteered to serve
as scorekeepers and moderators at the competition.  



STARE
STARE -- Students of the Month -- Most Improved
PreKA -- Riley Poland
PreKB -- Logan Wallace-Wieben 
Kindergarten -- Juliana Gilbert
Grade 1 -- Joaquin Gutierrez
Grade 2 -- Reese Schmidt 
Grade 3 -- Owen Markee
Grade 4 -- Madison Bohn
Grade 5 -- Declan King
Grade 6 -- Alice Buck
Grade 7 -- Dominic Neely
Grade 8 -- Alyssa Cavanaugh
Art -- Andrew Domino (Grade 6)
Spanish -- Jayvion Blackshear (Grade 8)
Gym -- Cristiano Navedo (Grade 2)
Technology -- Reigna Vereen-Jones (Kindergarten)
Music -- Richard Schmidt (Kindergarten)
Library -- Peyton Evans (Grade 4)
Life Skills -- Gabriella Neely (Grade 5)
STEAM -- Arianna Torres (Grade 2)

STARE
STARE -- Students of the Month -- Hard Working
PreKA -- Monica Loeffler
PreKB -- Valentina Zapata Guzman
Kindergarten -- Anna Perez Amador
Grade 1 -- Gabriela Molina Ospina
Grade 2 -- Julian Hasson
Grade 3 -- Adalynn Carr
Grade 4 -- Julianna Schlosser
Grade 5 -- Mitchell Dikijian 
Grade 6 -- Hannah Taylor
Grade 7 -- Ella Halloran
Grade 8 -- Cyrus Shampine
Art -- Lilliana DeZolt (Grade 1)
Spanish -- Isabella Keller (Grade 6)
Gym -- Landon Taylor (Grade 4)
Technology -- Lucy Henes (Grade 5)
Music -- Adalia Cabrera (Grade 1)
Library -- Emerson Houmas (Grade 2)
Life Skills -- Giuliana Fine (Grade 5)
STEAM -- Leonora Baiocchi (Grade 1)
Staff -- Ms. Gervasio (Grade 8)

Congratulations:
Congratulations and God Bless our First Communion Class!



Teaches: Kindergarten

Years Experience: 1 in my own class, but 4 years

throughout college

College:  Rider University

Favorite Song: Dancing Queen - Abba

Favorite Book: Love reading the Junie B. Jones Books

to my students

Favorite Color: Pink

Favorite Sports Team:  Eagles and Phillies

Grew up in: Fairless Hills 

Family: Mom, Dad and 2 older brothers

Favorite Thing to Do When Not in School: Go to the

gym and spend time with family and friends.

Favorite Quote: The bible quote - Jeramiah 29:11

Favorite Place to Visit: the beach!

Favorite Movie Character: Rapunzel

Why I Love Working at Holy Trinity: I love the HTS

feels like a big family and I love all of the fun

traditions!

Faculty Update:
On Thursday, May 29th, at the conclusion of our Ascension
Thursday Mass, our school community celebrated the
accomplishments of 2 special staff members. First, we
celebrated Miss Amanda Helm, who has completed the
Residency Program through the Office of Catholic Education,
and earned her Bachelor's Degree in Education from
Immaculata University. 

We also honored Mrs. Gen Haney, our beloved Art teacher,
who will be retiring at the conclusion of this school year after
30 years of dedicated service to our students and school
community. Gifts were presented from our students, staff,
families, and school community to both Miss Helm and Mrs.
Haney on their fine accomplishments. It was a pleasure to
celebrate with both of them and their families. Where one
journey ends, another begins!

STAFF SPOTLIGHT

Angelina Gallagher


